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Mayor’s Ball Check Presentation Scheduled for December 10 

 

CLOVIS, NM (December 6, 2024) – The City of Clovis is excited to extend an invitation to the 

press to witness Mayor Mike Morris presenting checks to two deserving beneficiaries of the 2024 

Mayor’s Ball, the High Plains Humane Society and Lighthouse Mission. 

The 2024 Mayor’s Ball raised a total of $33,435.21, thanks to the generous support of 

sponsors and attendees. The High Plains Humane Society and Lighthouse Mission will 

each be presented with a check for $16,717.60. These contributions are a testament to the 

City’s commitment to supporting organizations that play a role in enhancing the well-

being of our community. 

The check presentation will take place on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at 

City Hall (321 N. Connelly St.). Mayor Morris will present each organization with a check 

and share a few words about the impact that High Plains Humane Society and 

Lighthouse Mission have in our community.  

The Mayor’s Ball, now in its 14th year, is a community-driven event dedicated to 

supporting non-profit organizations. This commitment is exemplified by the City’s 

choice to benefit organizations such as the High Plains Humane Society and Lighthouse 

Mission. Attendees contribute to the success of this event through ticket sales, 

sponsorships, and donations, with all proceeds going directly to non-profits. These funds 

enable these organizations to continue their impactful work in the local community. 

For questions or for more information, please contact the Clovis City Manager’s Office at 

575-763-9653 or email administration@cityofclovis.org. 

 

 

 

 


